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Preparing the Tract
Rod LaFontaine and a fellow Friend of the Morris Tract erect a sign along one of the
trails in preparation for the tract's upcoming opening. A ceremony marking the long-
awaited opening of the Morris Tract will take place June 5 at the Benmiller United Church

at 1:30 p.m., marking the end of a two-year campaign to save the tract, a natural heritage *
property. Trails in the 144-acre property have been closed to the public pending the
opening which will see the attendance of members of the Nature Conservancy Of
Canada, Ontario Parks, Ministry of Natural Resources and Friends of the Morris Tra ¢
taking part. In. 1995, Huron County had proposed allowing the Ministry of Nat Vq%
~ Resources to log the property. I T e
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